

HEADQUARTERS, MICHIGAN AIR NATIONAL GUARD

MICHIGAN NATIONAL GUARD HEADQUARTERS ARMORY 2500 SOUTH WASHINGTON AVENUE LANSING, MICHIGAN 48913-5101

Jim DeVoss 2027 Edgewood S.E. Grand Rapids, MI 49546 26 February 1990

Dear Mr. DeVoss.

On behalf of the Senior Noncommissioned Officers of the Michigan Air National Guard and the conference committee members, I would like to offer our sincere appreciation for your attendance at our recent Senior NCO conference.

Your presentation was extremely well received and we have had nothing but positive feedback from our enlisted members. You added a touch of class to our conference. We are attempting to bring back the patriotism that appears to get lost in our every day jobs as members of the military. You have helped us do this with your dedication and love of your country.

We consider ourselves very fortunate to have had you as our keynote speaker. Once again we appreciate you taking the time, in spite of your extremely busy schedule, to be with us on a three day weekend.

I hope that we will have the opportunity to welcome you back in the very near future.

EUGENE A. SIMON, CMSgt, MI ANG State Senior Enlisted Advisor

We Guard America's Skies